Upcoming Events:

Wed Apr 3

5:30 pm Lenten
Supper

7:00 pm Worship

Sun Apr 7

8 & 10:30 am
Worship

9:15 am Sunday
School

Wed Apr 10

8:30 am Chapel
5:30 pm Lenten
Supper

7:00 pm Worship
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April Birthdays

Brooklyn Wolff-2
William Konold-3
Wyatt Konold-3

Abigail Sandquist-13

Abram Frank-18

Ryder Swanson-20
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April 3, 2019

Worship Tonight: Please join us for our Lenten worship service tonight at 7:00
PM. The theme for tonight’s service is Three Words of Truth—What Is Truth? Prior to
the service you are encouraged to attend the Lenten supper from 5:30-6:30 PM in the
church basement. Tonight our youth groups will be serving nachos.

Eighth Grade Confirmation: There will be a meeting for parents of the eighth grade
confirmation students tonight after the Lenten service.

Spirit/Cougar Day on Friday: A reminder that the first Friday of the month (April 5)
is Cougar/Spirit Day! Students are encouraged to show their Cougar pride by wearing
blue and white.

Call: On Sunday the voters extended a call to Miss Lindsay Ernst from Garden
Homes Lutheran School in Milwaukee to be our preschool director/teacher. Please keep
her in your prayers that God guides her deliberation and decision.

6-8 grade Field Trip: The 6-8 graders will be traveling to the Washington Pavilion in
Sioux Falls, SD. We will do the "Museum Experience" which included exploration of the
Kirby Science Discovery Center and a tour of the Visual Arts Center. This will take
approximately 2.5 hours. We will also be doing a hands-on STEM Lab with a focus on
Physical Science which will last for about an hour. We will be bringing our own sack
lunches for this field trip and eat within the Washington Pavilion. The date of the
field trip will be Friday, May 3. We will leave school at 7:30 a.m. and anticipate an arrival
at the Washington Pavilion around 9:15 a.m. | anticipate a departure time of around 1:30
p.m. from Sioux Falls which should put us back at school between 3:00 and 3:30 p.m. St.
John's, Wood Lake has been kind enough to allow me to use their van to transport
students the day of the field trip so | am only in need of one chaperone who would also
be able to transport students to and from Sioux Falls that day. If you are able to do so,
please contact Mr. Obry as soon as possible.

Children’s Theater: Students in grades K — 5 will be attending the MLC Children’s
Theater 2019 production of The Cat in the Hat on either Thursday, May 2nd or Friday,
May 3rd. The date will be announced when confirmation is received. We do NOT need
drivers since we plan to use bus transportation. However, a limited number of seats is
available for anyone wishing to chaperone. Please email Mrs. MacArthur at
amacarthur@christlutheran-marshallmn.org if you would like to be a chaperone.

Teacher Appreciation Week: We are looking for a few more volunteers to help with
Teacher Appreciation Week. Please contact the office if you can help. It will be held the
week of May 6-10.

Make-up Days: A reminder of the following snow make-up days: Thursday, April 18,
Friday, April 19 (noon dismissal), Monday, April 22, Thursday, May 30, and Friday, May
31 (noon dismissal).
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